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WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back after the half 

term break. We are looking 

forward to the term ahead, 

albeit another relatively short 

term it will no doubt be 

another action packed one 

too! 

PARENTS EVENING

Thank you to everyone who 

attended the parents evening 

meetings this week and our 

apologies to those who have 

had to be rescheduled. We 

hope you found the meetings 

helpful in better 

understanding how your child 

is progressing and their next 

steps in their learning.  As 

always please do let provide 

any feedback. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday 27th February 

Year 4 class assembly – school 

hall – 9.05am 

Tuesday 5th March

Year 3 class assembly – school 

hall – 9.05am 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

Monday 11th March 

STEM WEEK 

Monday 11th March 

G64 Theatre workshop - Year 

1, 2, 3

Tuesday 12th March 

Reception class assembly –

school hall – 9.05am 

Tuesday 12th March 

Big Lent Walk

NATIONAL RAIL WESSEX

Our Key Stage 2 children 

were visited by National Rail 

Wessex this week during 

their Key Stage assembly 

time where they learnt all 

about the importance of 

keeping themselves safe 

when travelling by train and 

how to do so. 

“I will shower blessings 
on you, I will make your 
descendants as many as 
the stars of heaven and 

the grains of sand on the 
seashore”

Genesis 22:17

HINDUISM WEEK 

This term as part of our 

learning about other religions 

the children have been 

learning all about Hinduism. 

Year 4 went to visit the Hindu 

Temple and were able to 

experience what worship is 

like for Hindu’s as well as 

asking many questions to the 

Pujari. 

WORLD BOOK DAY

We will be celebrating world 

book day on Thursday 7th

March. We will be hosting a 

‘Cosy Reading Day’ where by 

the children can come in their 

pyjamas or cosy clothing. 

Children can also dress as 

their favourite character 

however this is not essential 

and there is no requirement 

to buy any costumes. 

Parents will be invited into 

school to join the children for 

a breakfast read. More 

details to come via 

parentmail.


